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08 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

British Science Week  

Edward Peake Middle School will celebrate British Science Week from 11 - 15 of March 2024. 
The theme this year is TIME. 

Lessons will be fun and engaging with plenty of practical and challenging activities 

Pupils are invited to join in with a poster competition. The winning posters will be sent to the 
British Science Association in the key stage 2 and key stage 3 categories. Students will receive 
house points and ClassCharts points for each entry. They can collect resources from the science 

department at 1.00pm on Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday. Posters should be handed in by 
Monday 18 March.  

After school labs: ‘ TIME, Lifecycles, and crystal growth’   

On Tuesday & Thursday there will be microscope workshops after school from 3.30pm to 
4.30pm. Spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and pupils may only attend 
one of the labs. You will be contacted to confirm your child’s space.  

Tuesday 12 March workshop will be open to 30 pupils and led by Mrs Knight and Mrs 
Crighton-Rook. 

Thursday 14 March workshop will be open to 20 pupils and led by Mrs Knight.  

We will be using the microscopes to look at crystals growing in real time and make slides to 

examine the microscopic organisms that overwinter in the school pond. 

If you would like your child to attend one of these workshops please complete the Google Form 
below: 

https://forms.gle/GhA9bbESp7Jk8y7z6 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Knight 
Subject leader for Science 
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